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From: "Shatoie Doyle" <shatoie.doyle@siu.edu>
Subject: Re: Returning for Break
Date: Thu, March 28, 2013 12:30 am
To: Nwright@harvey152.org
> To: Sirlena Thomas, Nicole Wright, Board Members, and Superintendent
>
> From: Shatoie Doyle
>
> Hello, I hope all is well at District 152. Everything is great with me,
> the semester is just passing by. I will soon be home for Summer break and
> would like to resume working May 16, 2013 . See you all soon.
>
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